All, 
WCU Police are receiving false reports and social media is falsely reporting shots fired on campus. No shots have been fired on campus and there is no danger to the community. We are aware of a truck backfiring on campus approximately 30 minutes ago. Please avoid passing incorrect information through social media. Had there been an emergency, warnings would have been issued by University officials. Thanks.     
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